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Dear Parents,

We hope that you and your families had a wonderful Thanksgiving!  The children had so much fun 
learning new songs for Thanksgiving and listening to our special Thanksgiving stories.  This month we 
are going to be discussing winter and some of the special holidays we celebrate in December.  We will 
talk about Christmas, Hanukkah, and other holidays that are celebrated around the world!  We are 
going to learn a new shape, color, and number, and continue to review the ones we have already learned.
     
     Some of the concepts we will introduce this month are:
  *Color:  Green
  *Shape:  Star
  *Numbers:  1,2,3,4,5
  *Stories:
   The Very Snowy Christmas
   Llama Llama Holiday Drama
   My Hanukkah Book
   The Winter Wish
   Frosty the Snowman
     
     Our winter class party will be held this month. Check the dates to remember below for days and 
times.  We hope you can join us!  Also, Bowman Academy will be hosting a holiday toy drive for families 
in the Tampa area who are in need.  There will be more information to follow shortly.  Thank you for 
all of your support and Happy Holidays!

Sincerely,
Ms. Jackie, Ms. Joani, and Miss Shelby

* Dates to Remember:
3 Day Students:  Winter Party - Wednesday, December 16 at 10:45am
2 day Students:  Winter Party - Thursday, December 17 at 10:45am
Friday, December 18 - 11:45 dismissal for all students (there will be no lunch or aftercare)


